
 

                                   
 
 

The Luxembourgish Schools Support Group 
with the support of the Association des Parents d’Élèves de la commune de Niederanven 

a.s.b.l.  

 
is organising an information evening on local pre-school and primary 
education. The speakers will include teachers from the pre-school and 

primary school streams and a school inspector. The primary school system 
will be explained and there will be the opportunity to ask questions and 

meet others in the same situation! 
 

This will take place on 
Thursday 23rd April 

at 7.30 p.m. 
Ancienne Chapelle Loretto, 6 Rue des Romains, L-2443 Senningerberg 

 
We are a voluntary, non-profit making organsation.  Participation at the 

event is free, but any donations towards our work are gratefully 
accepted.  

 
Vin d'honneur offered courtesy of the APE, Niederanven 

 
 

For more information please contact:- 
 

 Ann Davey – 621 143417 
Dominique Sweetnam – 691 847328 
 

Or visit our website www.lssg.lu 
 

Please tell others who may be interested about this meeting 
 

  


